
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT OF STEWART 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Boil Water Advisory                                  July 24, 2025 

 

Due to a Water Main Break at Well #5, the District 
of Stewart advises the public that the water supply 

may not be safe for human consumption.   
 

In order to ensure safety of the water supply, all 
water must be boiled rapidly for at least two 

minutes before being used for drinking, brushing 
teeth, washing food, etc. 

 
The Boil Water Notice impacts all users of the 

Stewart Community Water Distribution System 

 

This Boil Water Notice is effective Thursday, July 24, 
2025 until further notice. 

 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the District of 
Stewart at (250) 636-2251 

 
 
 

 

     For more information:  (250) 636-2251| info@districtofstewart.com 


